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Hello my name is Brenda. I am writing to support your votes of Yes in support of SB 

1578. 

 

I feel that the support health care interpreters provide clients is incredibly important. 

All patients need to completely understand what is happening with their health care 

plan and need to be able to communicate questions and concerns as needed. For 

many the only way to do this is through an interpreter. It is vital that we provide 

interpreters to those who need them and in turn that these interpreters are 

recognized for the services they provide through proper pay and benefits. 

 

I urge you all to vote yes on SB 1578. 

 


